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It is my pleasure to introduce the Canadian Journal of Emergency Management’s Spring 2023 edition.  

This edition contains two peer reviewed academic articles, one “bridging the gap” article, an interview 

transcript as well as a special communication from the Insurance Bureau of Canada. 

 

We at CJEM would first like to thank the numerous researchers and writers who contributed their 

work to this edition. Through publishing their work with CJEM, these individuals have made an 

important contribution to existing knowledge in the field of disaster and emergency management.  I 

am confident that these contributions will be put to good use by practitioners as well as researchers 

for the benefit of all Canadians. 

 

I would also like to thank our readers and subscribers.  Whether you are an emergency management 

practitioner, a researcher, curious about emergency management in the Canadian context, or some 

combination of these, we hope the articles contained in this edition further your understanding of 

emergency management. 

 

 

Alexander Fremis 

Editor in Chief 

Canadian Journal of Emergency Management 

 


